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the responding officer, from documenting and securing the initial information to
providing emergency care Includes three new chapters on light technology and crime
scene processing techniques, recovering fingerprints, and castings Addresses
emerging technology and new techniques in 3-D Laser scanning procedures in
capturing a scene Provides a list of review questions at the end of each chapter
Practice Crime Scene Processing and Investigation, Third Edition includes
practical, proven methods to be used at any crime scene to ensure that evidence is
preserved, admissible in court, and persuasive. Course ancillaries including
PowerPoint® lecture slides and a Test Bank are available with qualified course
adoption.
Setting the Table for Julia Child David Strauss 2011-02-28 The movement may have
introduced affluent Americans to the pleasure of French cuisine years before Julia
Child, but it was Julia’s lessons that expanded the audience for gourmet dining
and turned lovers of French cuisine into cooks.
McSweeney's Issue 54: The End of Trust Dave Eggers 2018-11-20 "Through this
collection, our first-ever entirely non-fiction issue, we wanted to make sure
that, at this moment of unparalled technological advancement, we were taking the
time to ask not just whether we can, but whether we should"- Page 8.
Peeling Back the Mask Miguna Miguna 2012 An insider's exposé of a regime which has
dramatically disappointed expectations of a fairer Kenya. One man's fight for
justice.
A Passage to India E.M. Forster 1924 In this hard-hitting novel, first published
in 1924, the murky personal relationship between an Englishwoman and an Indian
doctor mirrors the troubled politics of colonialism. Adela Quested and her fellow
British travelers, eager to experience the "real" India, develop a friendship with
the urbane Dr. Aziz. While on a group outing, Adela and Dr. Aziz visit the Marabar
caves together. As they emerge, Adela accuses the doctor of assaulting her. While
Adela never actually claims she was raped, the decisions she makes ostracize her
from both her countrymen and the natives, setting off a complex chain of events
that forever changes the lives of all involved. This intense and moving story asks
the listener serious questions about preconceptions regarding race, sex, religion,
and truth. A political and philosophical masterpiece
The Note-Books of Samuel Butler Samuel Butler 2019-11-21 "The Note-Books of Samuel
Butler" by Samuel Butler. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature,
we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been
meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Principles of Equity and Trusts Alastair Hudson 2021-11-25 This is the second
edition of Principles of Equity and Trusts , the concise new textbook from
Alastair Hudson – the author of the definitive classic, Equity and Trusts. Through
clear and careful analysis, the author explains what the law is, its foundational
principles, and its social and economic effect. By beginning with the core
principles on which this field is based, even the most complex academic debates
concerning express, resulting and constructive trusts, the family home, charities
law and other equitable doctrines become comprehensible and interesting. This book
offers a fresh, lively and often humorous account of Equity and Trusts. Through
easy-to-follow worked examples and analysis of the case law, Alastair helps you to
answer problem questions and to prepare coursework. The author shows how the law
affects real people in real situations. Each chapter begins with a clear and
concise introduction to the core principles. It contains numbered headings for
ease of navigation and advice on studying this subject. Students also have access
to Professor Hudson’s ever-popular supporting website, which has had hundreds of
thousands of hits over the years. It has over 50 brief podcasts on key issues
which have been specially re-recorded to coincide with the publication of this
book. That website also contains detailed lectures, a variety of videos explaining
the law and guidance on tackling assessments. Characterised by the passion and
enthusiasm for his subject matter that make Alastair Hudson’s classic textbook so
popular, Principles of Equity and Trusts is sure to be a winner with both
academics and students alike.
Mock-Epic Poetry from Pope to Heine Ritchie Robertson 2009-11-12 This is a study
of mock-epic poetry in English, French, and German from the 1720s to the 1840s.
While mock-heroic poetry is a parodistic counterpart to serious epic, mock-epic
poetry starts by parodying epic but moves on to much wider and richer literary
explorations; it relies heavily on intertextual allusion to other works, on
narratorial irony, on the sympathetic and sometimes libertine presentation of
sexual relatons, and on a range of satirical devices. It includes well-known texts
(Pope's Dunciad, Byron's Don Juan, Heine's Atta Troll) and others which are little
known (Ratschky's Melchior Striregel, Parny's La Guerre des Dieux). It owes a
marked debt to Italian romance epic (especially Ariosto). The study places these
texts in the literary context of the decline of serious epic, which helped mock
epic to flourish, and of the 'Querelle des Anciens et des Modernes' which
questioned the authority of Homer's and Virgil's epics; and it relates their
substance to contemporary debates about questions of religion and gender.
A Sympathetic History of Jonestown Rebecca Moore 1985 A study of the People's
Temple written with compassion and understanding, with special focus on the
surviving family members of two of the victims. This work seeks to dispel the
bizarre image propagated by the media.
Allusions in the Press Paul Lennon 2004-01-01 This corpus-based study of allusions
in the British press shows the range of targets journalists allude to - from
Shakespeare to TV soaps, from Jane Austen to Hillary Clinton, from hymns to
nursery rhymes, proverbs and riddles. It analyzes the linguistic forms allusions
take and demonstrates how allusions function meaningfully in discourse. It
explores the nature of the background cultural and intertextual knowledge
allusions demand of readers and sets out the processing stages involved in
understanding an allusion. Allusion is integrated into existing theories of
indirect language and linked to idioms, word-play and metaphor.
Look Homeward, Angel Thomas Wolfe 2021-01-01 A destiny that leads the English to
the Dutch is strange enough; but one that leads from Epsom into Pennsylvania, and
thence into the hills that shut in Altamont over the proud coral cry of the cock,
and the soft stone smile of an angel, is touched by that dark miracle of chance
which makes new magic in a dusty world.
Chemistry and Crime Samuel M. Gerber 1983 Papers from a symposium "Chemistry in
Crime--Fact and Fiction."
Travels Through France and Italy Tobias Smollett 1997 Writer Tobias Smollett set

Split by Sun Tom Faunce 2018-11-29 A FUTURE EARTH IN WHICH EVERY ROAD AND BUILDING
UTILISES NANOTECHNOLOGY TO MAKE CLEAN FUEL, FOOD AND FERTILISER JUST FROM WATER,
SUN AND AIR. When agent Jean Moulin investigates the mysterious connections
between a murdered woman in Hampstead and assassination attempts on the President
of the Whole Earth Council, he's led back to the origins of the Global Synthetic
Photosynthesis Project in Namibia as well as the forces that wish to destroy it
and its visionary eco-gendered founder. Split by Sun is a witty and poetic novel
that explores whether humanity is meant to globally deploy a solar energy
technology to progress enforceable rights of ecosystems, electronic citizen voting
on laws, the marriage of corporations to public goods, community-scale industry,
the abolition of war and nuclear weapons, the facilitation of universal basic
income, healthcare and education and the replacement of religion with widespread
experience of unitive consciousness.
Constitutional Law in Criminal Justice Tina M. Fielding Fryling 2020-02-13
Constitutional Law in Criminal Justice provides readers with a detailed view of
how the Constitution guides the actions of law enforcement officials, including
police officers, judges, attorneys, and other court-related personnel. The text
covers all amendments related to criminal procedure, with an emphasis on search
and seizure rules and how courts interpret those rules. The text gives the history
of each amendment, how the Supreme Court has interpreted each amendment, and how
professionals in the criminal justice system execute the provisions of the
amendments. “You Be the Judge” scenarios encourage students’ assessment of the
many ways given facts relate to the Constitution. New to the Second Edition:
Expanded section on methods of interpreting the Constitution New cases cover:
vehicle searches (Riley v. California) blood and breath tests (Birchfield v. North
Dakota) monitoring technology (Grady v. North Carolina) Updated cases in the areas
of gun control and first amendment issues Professors and students will benefit
from: “You be the Judge” feature encourages students to consider all sides of an
issue and broaden their understanding of the complexities of constitutional law in
the criminal justice context. Brief summaries of landmark Supreme Court cases
provide essential information and insight. The relevant constitutional amendments
are covered in terms of both their historical basis and their interpretation and
application today. Clear writing speaks to a wide range of readers’ interest,
perspective, and preparation; the text is accessible to both majors and nonmajors
in courses at all levels. Written by a practicing attorney who has litigated the
issues, the text is authentic, current, approachable, and practical. Comprehensive
information on the complexities of constitutional law relates to daily practice by
courts, law enforcement, and other criminal justice professionals The text is
further enhanced by: A logical structure and conceptual focus Learning Objectives
and key term lists in each chapter Stimulating questions in each chapter to test
and assess student understanding
The Science of Subjective Well-Being Michael Eid 2008-01-01 This authoritative
volume reviews the breadth of current scientific knowledge on subjective wellbeing (SWB): its definition, causes and consequences, measurement, and practical
applications that may help people become happier. Leading experts explore the
connections between SWB and a range of intrapersonal and interpersonal phenomena,
including personality, health, relationship satisfaction, wealth, cognitive
processes, emotion regulation, religion, family life, school and work experiences,
and culture. Interventions and practices that enhance SWB are examined, with
attention to both their benefits and limitations. The concluding chapter from Ed
Diener dispels common myths in the field and presents a thoughtful agenda for
future research.
Direct Action David Graeber 2009 A radical anthropologist studies the global
justice movement.
Geospatial Technologies and Homeland Security Daniel Sui 2008-05-25 Homeland
security and context In the Geographical Dimensions of Terrorism (GDOT) (Cutter et
al. 2003), the first book after 9/11 to address homeland security and geography,
we developed several thematic research agendas and explored intersections between
geographic research and the importance of context, both geographical and
political, in relationship to the concepts of terrorism and security. It is good
to see that a great deal of new thought and research continues to flow from that
initial research agenda, as illustrated by many of the papers of this new book,
entitled Geospatial Technologies and Homeland Security: Research Frontiers and
Future Challenges. Context is relevant not only to understanding homeland security
issues broadly, but also to the conduct of research on geospatial technologies. It
is impossible to understand the implications of a homeland security strategy, let
alone hope to make predictions, conduct meaningful modeling and research, or
assess the value and dangers of geospatial technologies, without consideration of
overarching political, social, economic, and geographic contexts within which
these questions are posed.
Practical Crime Scene Processing and Investigation, Third Edition Ross M. Gardner
2018-09-20 Every action performed by a crime scene investigator has an underlying
purpose: to both recover evidence and capture scene context. It is imperative that
crime scene investigators must understand their mandate—not only as an essential
function of their job but because they have the immense responsibility and duty to
do so. Practice Crime Scene Processing and Investigation, Third Edition provides
the essential tools for what crime scene investigators need to know, what they
need to do, and how to do it. As professionals, any investigator’s master is the
truth and only the truth. Professional ethics demands an absolute adherence to
this mandate. When investigators can effectively seek, collect, and preserve
information and evidence from the crime scene to the justice system—doing so
without any agenda beyond seeking the truth— not only are they carrying out the
essential function and duty of their job, it also increases the likelihood that
the ultimate goal of true justice will be served. Richly illustrated—with more
than 415 figures, including over 300 color photographs—the Third Edition of this
best-seller thoroughly addresses the role of the crime scene investigator in the
context of: Understanding the nature of physical evidence, including fingerprint,
biological, trace, hair and fiber, impression, and other forms of evidence
Assessing the scene, including search considerations and dealing with chemical and
bioterror hazards Crime scene photography; scene sketching, mapping, and
documentation; and the role of crime scene analysis and reconstruction Bloodstain
pattern analysis and discussion of the body as a crime scene Special scene
considerations, including fire, buried bodies, and entomological evidence Coverage
details the importance of maintaining objectivity, emphasizing that every action
the crime scene investigator performs has an underlying purpose: to both recover
evidence and capture scene context. Key features: Outlines the responsibilities of
constitutional-criminal-justice-fielding-fryling
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off on a journey through France and Italy to relieve a low period in his life.
Promising to keep records of inns, prices, and methods of transport for friends
who might wish to make the journey, he wrote faithfully. Filled with prejudice,
grousing, sharp observation, and caustic satire, Smollett's writings go beyond
simple information to become one of the first travelogues to reflect the writer's
state of mind.
Educational Resources in the British Empire Tony Lyons 2019-02-21 This book
explores the impact of the Lesson Books of the National Board of Education in
Ireland in the nineteenth century. The author contextualizes the books used in
national schools as well as across the wider British Empire: in doing so, he
highlights the influence of the religious, social, political and cultural realms
of the time. Firmly grounding the volume in its historical context, the author
goes on to explore the contemporary moral climate and social influences, including
imperialism, morality, rote-learning and socialization. Through meticulous
analysis of each Lesson Book, the author traces the evolution of education in
Ireland as a reflection of contemporary society, as it changes and transforms in
line with cultural, religious and social changes. This pioneering and
comprehensive volume will be of interest and value to students and scholars of
education in Ireland as well as education in the British Empire more widely.
Naval Law Review 1986
The New Jim Crow Michelle Alexander 2012-01-16 Once in a great while a book comes
along that changes the way we see the world and helps to fuel a nationwide social
movement. The New Jim Crow is such a book. Praised by Harvard Law professor Lani
Guinier as "brave and bold," this book directly challenges the notion that the
election of Barack Obama signals a new era of colorblindness. With dazzling
candor, legal scholar Michelle Alexander argues that "we have not ended racial
caste in America; we have merely redesigned it." By targeting black men through
the War on Drugs and decimating communities of color, the U.S. criminal justice
system functions as a contemporary system of racial control—relegating millions to
a permanent second-class status—even as it formally adheres to the principle of
colorblindness. In the words of Benjamin Todd Jealous, president and CEO of the
NAACP, this book is a "call to action." Called "stunning" by Pulitzer
Prize–winning historian David Levering Lewis, "invaluable" by the Daily Kos,
"explosive" by Kirkus, and "profoundly necessary" by the Miami Herald, this
updated and revised paperback edition of The New Jim Crow, now with a foreword by
Cornel West, is a must-read for all people of conscience.
Charles Dickens Joseph Hillis Miller 1958 A review of Dickens' works stressing the
transformation of the real world of Dickens' experience into an imaginary one
The Story of my Life Clarence Darrow 2021-11-09 "The Story of my Life" by Clarence
Darrow. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and nonfiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality
digital format.
Cases & Materials on Constitutional & Administrative Law Brian Thompson 2017-07-13
Cases & Materials on Constitutional & Administrative Law provides students with a
comprehensive selection of legal resources to accompany their studies. Extracts
from leading cases, academic works, and political documents are drawn together
with incisive author commentary and thought-provoking questions to highlight the
historical debates and ongoing development of the subject. The authors take a
critical look at the doctrines of constitutional law and the principles of
administrative law, showing how the constitution operates in relation to
Parliament, the Executive, and the citizen. Online Resource Centre This book is
supported by an Online Resource Centre providing a wide range of extra resources
to further support students in their studies, including: - Updates in
constitutional and administrative law - An extensive range of web links - An
interactive timeline of significant public law events throughout history - 'Oxford
News Now'- a live feed on topical public law issues, sourced from news websites
such as the BBC and Guardian
Communicating Science Toss Gascoigne 2020-09-14 Modern science communication has
emerged in the twentieth century as a field of study, a body of practice and a
profession—and it is a practice with deep historical roots. We have seen the birth
of interactive science centres, the first university actions in teaching and
conducting research, and a sharp growth in employment of science communicators.
This collection charts the emergence of modern science communication across the
world. This is the first volume to map investment around the globe in science
centres, university courses and research, publications and conferences as well as
tell the national stories of science communication. How did it all begin? How has
development varied from one country to another? What motivated governments,
institutions and people to see science communication as an answer to questions of
the social place of science? Communicating Science describes the pathways followed
by 39 different countries. All continents and many cultures are represented. For
some countries, this is the first time that their science communication story has
been told.
Geneza i praktyka instytucji przysięgłych w amerykańskim postępowaniu karnym
Wojciech Kwiatkowski Jest to pierwsza w Polsce recenzowana monografia naukowa, w
której przybliżono niezwykły fenomen prawny i kulturowy, jakim jest amerykańska
instytucja przysięgłych – tj. grupa obywateli podejmujących określone decyzje w
procesie karnym. Od samego początku funkcjonowania państwa amerykańskiego
umożliwia ona obywatelom bezpośrednie uczestniczenie w realizacji władzy
państwowej, a w pewnym sensie także kontrolowanie poczynań ośrodków władzy – i to
na obu jej szczeblach. W syntetyczny sposób przybliża tematykę poszczególnych
rozwiązań prawnych w tym temacie, pozwala też lepiej zrozumieć stosunek obywateli
USA do własnego kraju, jego historii, obowiązującego prawa i konstytucyjnych
instytucji.
Famous Impostors Bram Stoker 2016-10-01 Delve into the gritty details of some of
history's most infamous hoaxes in this fascinating volume of true crime from
Dracula author Bram Stoker. Making his way from cross-dressers to magicians,
Stoker concludes with the intriguing mystery of the Bisley Boy, a conspiracy
theory alleging that Queen Elizabeth I actually died at the age of 10 and was
replaced on the throne by a young boy who bore a remarkable resemblance to the
queen.
A Classical Dictionary of the Vulgar Tongue Francis Grose 1788
Bound for Gold William Martin 2018-07-03 Rare-book dealer Peter Fallon returns in
a thrilling historical novel about the California Gold Rush, by New York Times
bestselling author William Martin Bound for Gold continues New York Times
bestselling author William Martin’s epic of American history with the further
adventures of Boston rare-book dealer Peter Fallon and his girlfriend, Evangeline
Carrington. They are headed to California, where their search for a lost journal
takes them into the history of Gold Rush. The journal follows young James Spencer,
of the Sagamore Mining Company, on a spectacular journey from staid Boston, up the
Sacramento River to the Mother Lode. During his search for a “lost river of gold,”
Spencer confronts vengeance, greed, and racism in himself and others, and builds
one of California’s first mercantile empires. In the present, Peter Fallon’s son
asks his father for help appraising the rare books in the Spencer estate and
reconstructing Spencer’s seven-part journal, which has been stolen from the
California Historical Society. Peter and Evangeline head for modern San Francisco
constitutional-criminal-justice-fielding-fryling

and quickly discover that there’s something much bigger and more dangerous going
on, and Peter’s son is in the middle of it. Turns out, that lost river of gold may
be more than a myth. Past and present intertwine as two stories of the eternal
struggle for power and wealth become one. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
How to Read a Book Mortimer J. Adler 2014-09-30 Analyzes the art of reading and
suggests ways to approach literary works, offering techniques for reading in
specific literary genres ranging from fiction, poetry, and plays to scientific and
philosophical works.
Why Do We Quote? Ruth Finnegan 2011-03-01 Quoting is all around us. But do we
really know what it means? How do people actually quote today, and how did our
present systems come about? This book brings together a down-to-earth account of
contemporary quoting with an examination of the comparative and historical
background that lies behind it and the characteristic way that quoting links past
and present, the far and the near.Drawing from anthropology, cultural history,
folklore, cultural studies, sociolinguistics, literary studies and the ethnography
of speaking, Ruth Finnegan 's fascinating study sets our present conventions into
crosscultural and historical perspective. She traces the curious history of
quotation marks, examines the long tradition of quotation collections with their
remarkable recycling across the centuries, and explores the uses of quotation in
literary, visual and oral traditions. The book tracks the changing defi nitions
and control of quoting over the millennia and in doing so throws new light on
ideas such as imitation, allusion, authorship, originality and plagiarism .
Information Needs of Communities Steven Waldman 2011-09 In 2009, a bipartisan
Knight Commission found that while the broadband age is enabling an info. and
commun. renaissance, local communities in particular are being unevenly served
with critical info. about local issues. Soon after the Knight Commission delivered
its findings, the FCC initiated a working group to identify crosscurrent and
trend, and make recommendations on how the info. needs of communities can be met
in a broadband world. This report by the FCC Working Group on the Info. Needs of
Communities addresses the rapidly changing media landscape in a broadband age.
Contents: Media Landscape; The Policy and Regulatory Landscape; Recommendations.
Charts and tables. This is a print on demand report.
The Book of Life Upton Sinclair 2008-08 Upton Sinclair, one of America's foremost
and most prolific authors, addresses the cultivation of the mind and the body in
this 1922 volume. Sinclair's goal was to attempt to tell the reader how to live,
how to find health, happiness and success, and how to develop fully both the mind
and the body. Part One: The Book of the Mind covers such subjects as faith,
reason, morality, and the subconscious. Part Two: The Book of the Body develops
such subjects as errors in diet, the fasting cure, food and poisons, work and
play, and diseases and their cures .
Bygone Punishments William Andrews 2019-09-25 Reproduction of the original: Bygone
Punishments by William Andrews
Police Culture in a Changing World Bethan Loftus 2012-01-19 This fascinating new
title offers an ethnographical investigation of contemporary police culture based
on extensive field work across a range of ranks and units in the UK's police
force. By drawing on over 600 hours of direct observation of operational policing
in urban and rural areas and interviews with over 60 officers, the author assesses
what impact three decades of social, economic and political change have had on
police culture. She offers new understandings of the policing of ethnicity, gender
and sexuality, and the ways in which reform initiatives are accommodated and
resisted within the police. The author also explores the attempts of one force to
effect cultural change both to improve the working conditions of staff and to
deliver a more effective and equitable service to all groups in society. Beginning
with a review of the literature on police culture from 30 years ago, the author
goes on to outline the new social, economic and political field of contemporary
British policing. Taking this as a starting point, the remaining chapters present
the main findings of the empirical research in what is a a truly comprehensive
analysis of present day policing culture.
American Criminal Justice Frederick T. Davis 2019-07-31 Provides a comprehensive,
readable overview of how criminal justice actually works in the United States, and
what makes US procedures distinctive and important.
The Public Domain James Boyle 2016-09-06 Please read the legal notice included in
this e-book and/or check the copyright status in your country. In this
enlightening book James Boyle describes what he calls the range wars of the
information age-today's heated battles over intellectual property. Boyle argues
that just as every informed citizen needs to know at least something about the
environment or civil rights, every citizen should also understand intellectual
property law. Why? Because intellectual property rights mark out the ground rules
of the information society, and today's policies are unbalanced, unsupported by
evidence, and often detrimental to cultural access, free speech, digital
creativity, and scientific innovation. Boyle identifies as a major problem the
widespread failure to understand the importance of the public domain-the realm of
material that everyone is free to use and share without permission or fee. The
public domain is as vital to innovation and culture as the realm of material
protected by intellectual property rights, he asserts, and he calls for a movement
akin to the environmental movement to preserve it. With a clear analysis of issues
ranging from Jefferson's philosophy of innovation to musical sampling, synthetic
biology and Internet file sharing, this timely book brings a positive new
perspective to important cultural and legal debates. If we continue to enclose the
"commons of the mind," Boyle argues, we will all be the poorer.
The Poor in England, 1700-1850 Steven King 2003 This study explores the experience
of English poverty between 1700 and 1900 and the ways in which the poor made ends
meet. The chapters examine how advantages gained from access to common land,
mobilization of kinship support, crime, and other marginal resources could prop up
struggling households.
Critical Issues in Police Civil Liability Victor E. Kappeler 1997-01-01 This book
addresses the impact of judicial decisions on issues confronting law enforcement
officers. Findings of police science research have been incorporated into legal
discussions to place the law in a context meaningful to future police officers or
executives.
The Centaur's Dilemma James E. Baker 2020-12-01 Assessing the legal and practical
questions posed by the use of artificial intelligence in national security matters
The increasing use of artificial intelligence poses challenges and opportunities
for nearly all aspects of society, including the military and other elements of
the national security establishment. This book addresses how national security law
can and should be applied to artificial intelligence, which enables a wide range
of decisions and actions not contemplated by current law. James Baker, an expert
in national security law and process, adopts a realistic approach in assessing how
the law—even when not directly addressing artificial intelligence—can be used, or
even misused, to regulate this new technology. His new book covers, among other
topics, national security process, constitutional law, the law of armed conflict,
arms control, and academic and corporate ethics. With his own background as a
judge, he examines potential points of contention and litigation in an area where
the law is still evolving and might not yet provide clear and certain answers. The
Centaur’s Dilemma also analyzes potential risks associated with the use of
artificial intelligence in the realm of national security—including the challenges
of machine-human interface, operating (or not operating) the national-security
decision-making process at machine speed, and the perils of a technology arms
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race. Written in plain English, The Centaur’s Dilemma will help guide
policymakers, lawyers, and technology experts as they deal with the many legal
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questions that will arise when using artificial intelligence to plan and carry out
the actions required for the nation’s defense.
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